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Portland Fire Department
Fire Prevention Bureau
380 Congress St

Portland, ME 04101

July 29, 2016
Dear Mr. McHugh,

This letter is to confirm we have accepted your Plan of Action for the property located on 1363 Congress
St. According to the email we received on July 27, 2016, you stated the handrails in the rear stairwell
have been replaced, and the other stairwell will have new handrails and the holes fixed by August 1,
2016. Boiler protection will be completed by 8/15/16, which is the last item to be fixed. Please contact
us at 207-874-8400 if there are changes to this plan or to schedule your re-inspection.

Sin;grely,
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Inspection Violations 1363 Congress Street

Bill McHugh <bmchugh@maine.rr.com> Wed, Jul 27, 2016 at 1:57 PM
To: fireprevention@portiandmaine.gov

| have received the 6/21/16 report of the inspection violations at 1363 Congress Street.
The handrails in the rear stairwell have been replaced. The handrails in the front
stairwell, as well as any holes in the stairwells, will be repaired this weekend. The fire
protection (sprinkler head) will be completed by 8/15/16.

If there are any questions regarding this property, do not hesitate to contact me. My
name is Bill McHugh and | am the Property Manager. | can be reached at (207) 329-

6592 and my email address is bmchugh@maine.rr.com

Thank you.
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